2015-11-12 Board Meeting

Trustee Reports

Surrey Board of Education trustees are kept very busy supporting schools and students, as well as
representing district interests in the community. The following is a summary of the most recent trustee
activities on behalf of the district.

Trustees attended the following district and community events:

Annual Retirement Dinner

The Annual District Halloween Patrol; and

Remembrance Day Ceremonies at the White Rock, Crescent Beach, Cloverdale and Whalley
Legions

We attended several school events including:

Reading with students at Cindrich Elementary

Performances of school songs at the Bell Centre

A retirement event at James Ardiel Elementary

A dinner for Taiwanese students visiting the District; and

A Trustee helped chaperone the Taiwanese students on a trip to Victoria

Trustees also participated in several meetings:
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District Parents Advisory Committee

iDEAS 36 Student Leadership

Public Relations — School Naming Committee
Teachers’ Qualification Service

BC School Trustees Association Provincial Council
The Elementary Principal Selection Committee
Budget Committee; and

The Food Action Coalition Committee

Trustees attended the Capital Tour hosted by the District’'s Business Management Services and
toured and received reports on the following capital projects and renovations completed in the past
year: Resource and Education Centre, North Surrey Learning Centre, Panorama Secondary, J. T.
Brown Elementary, and the Cloverdale Learning Centre.



